
Chancellor’s Task Force on Sexual and Relationship Violence 
October 26, 2017 

3:00 - 5:00pm 
 
 
Attendees: 
  
Rebecca Reed Kantrowitz, co-chair 
Diane Lyden Murphy, co-chair 
Katelyn Cowen 
Rebecca Dayton 
Emily Durand 
Huey Hsiao 
Andrew London 
Ashley O’Mara 

Kathryn Pataki 
Abby Perer 
Pamela Peter 
Randy Posner 
Cory Wallack 
Ralph Zito 
Denise Dowdall, scribe 

  

 

Co-chairs Rebecca Reed Kantrowitz and Diane Lyden Murphy welcomed the group. Members 
introduced themselves. 

Minutes from the September 25, 2017 were approved. 

There was discussion about the mumps outbreak on campus.  Rebecca Dayton gave an update 
on our coordinated response process. 

Katelyn Cowen introduced Michelle Goode, Health Promotion Specialist from the Office of 
Health Promotion and Jason Nova, Program Coordinator from the Office of Fraternity and 
Sorority Affairs, who presented the Be Orange Workshop, an interactive dialogue about the 
complexities of sexual violence prevention and being an empowered bystander.  

Abby Perer gave an update on OCR and other sexual assault-related cases, and reported that 
Syracuse University is in compliance with Enough Is Enough regulations. 

Pam Peter reported that the Office of Student Rights and Responsibilities are completing 
hearings related to last year’s Title IX cases and are beginning to address cases that were 
reported over the summer. 

Emily Durand gave a brief update on the It’s On Us Week of Action and stated that the 
program reached a large number of people on campus.  

Reed Kantrowitz and Murphy shared the sub-committee assignments.  The sub-committee 
chairs will schedule meetings in the near future.  Sub-committees should plan to meet at 
least twice before the next general meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm 


